
 

  

 

 
07 September 2020 
 
Section 169 – Highways Act 1980 – Illegal/Dangerous scaffolding on the 
Highway 

Dear  

Transport for London is the Highway Authority for the Transport for London 
Road Network and has a duty to assert and protect the rights of the public to 
the use and enjoyment of 245 Streatham High Road.  

A recent complaint and inspection has shown that the scaffolding on your 
premises is hazardous and in need of urgent repair and does not have a 
licence.  

Please contact Asset Operations Licensing on 0845 600 1703 or email 
 to obtain a licence for your scaffold. 

Failure to do so within the next 7 days may result in legal proceedings being 
taken against you. 

Information about scaffold licences can be found at; https://tfl.gov.uk/info-
for/urban-planning-and-construction/our-land-and-infrastructure/highway-
licences?intcmp=3496?intcmp=3496  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Asset Operations Licensing 
 
 
 
 

 
Our ref: TFL10474 

FAO  
Peter Burton & Company Ltd 
69 Brighton Road Purley 
Surrey 
CR8 4HD 

Transport for London 
Asset Operations Licensing 

Palestra 
197 Blackfriars Road 

London 
SE1 8NJ 

 
 

Tel: 0845 600 1703 
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